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Henry Hemphill

From: Rob Reagin <rob@globalresorttransfer.com>
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2021 10:53 AM
To: Henry Hemphill
Subject: Re: Fruita RV Park Application 

Correct. 
 
___________________________ 
Rob Reagin 
 
> On Aug 23, 2021, at 10:25 AM, Henry Hemphill <hhemphill@fruita.org> wrote: 
> 
> Rob, 
> 
> Just to clarify, are you withdrawing both the Conditional Use Permit and the Site Design Review application 
for the RV Park project at 1571 Cipolla Road? 
> 
> Thank you, 
> 
> Henry Hemphill 
> City Planner 
> 970-858-0786 
> 
> 
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Rob Reagin <rob@globalresorttransfer.com> 
> Sent: Friday, August 20, 2021 5:01 PM 
> To: Henry Hemphill <hhemphill@fruita.org> 
> Cc: andrew@a1mobilelock.com 
> Subject: Fruita RV Park Application 
> 
> Henry, 
> 
> It is at this time I would like to formally resend the application for the proposed Fruta RV Park development 
located at 1571 Cipolla Rd. on behalf of Chinny LLC. 
> 
> After the planning commissioner meeting we decided to explore other uses for the property. 
> 
> Thank you for your help, 
> 
> -- 
> Rob Reagin 
> [EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 
content is safe. 
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